Dear Colleague,  
I am writing to you on behalf of (name of your organization) to inquire about any available funds by (name of organization or company you are applying to) for taking part in the ENIL 2017 Freedom Drive. 
As an organization advocating and lobbying for Independent Living values, principles and practices, namely for a barrier-free environment, provision of personal assistance support and adequate technical aids, to make full citizenship of disabled people possible, we plan to take part in one of the most successful disability rights campaigns in Europe, the ENIL 2017 Freedom Drive  - to take place on 24 - 28 September 2017. The Freedom Drive is held every two years since 2003 and provides supporters of the Independent Living Movement with the unique opportunity to meet Members of the European Parliament (MEPs) and promote human rights issues, as well to share experiences and ideas with colleagues from around Europe. 
To make the participation of the representative(s) of our organization possible, I am writing to inquire whether (name of sponsoring organization/company) has any particular funds (including but not limited to covering travel/subsistence costs of participants), which we could apply for to sponsor our participation in this year’s Freedom Drive. In case of succeeding to raise enough funds, we seek to have at least (number of representatives who would like to take part in the Freedom Drive) members of our organization taking part in the Freedom March, and would need approximately (amount of funds you would need for your travel, accommodation, related expenses) Euros according to our initial calculations. To cover these expenses, we are currently raising funds through fundraising events (name if available), and reaching out to various public and private sources (names if available), therefore, your contribution of any format and amount would be much appreciated! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Further information on the ENIL Freedom Drive, including its goals and primary agenda, is available here: http://enil.eu/enil-2017-freedom-drive-24-28-september-brussels/. I am also happy to provide more information regarding our plans and needs related to the Freedom Drive participation, as well as to discuss the terms of our cooperation with your organization/company personally or via telephone, if you prefer. 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of my inquiry. I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,
Name Surname 
Name of Organization
Contact information 
